
Dear Toronto City Council: 

We are parents at Crescent Town School and we are concerned about the safety of our children and 
families. 

The bridge to our school fell through on Saturday November 17, 2018. Most days there are parents 
and children crossing this bridge going to and from school. We are so lucky that no one was injured 
or killed. Now our kids are using an unsafe route to school. 

We want an investigation that will find out what happened and who is responsible. We want this to 

include Pinedale Properties, the TDSB and the City. This investigation should be public and 
accountable to the people of Crescent Town. 

We also want to know that the rest of the buildings are safe and that the bridge will be rebuilt. Our 
children and families deserve answers and action. 

Sincerely, 
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